Savanna Oaks Neighborhood Association Meeting
May 5, 2015
7:00 PM

Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by SONA President Ed Schwarz.
In attendance were 8 members of SONA and 3 guests.

Meeting minutes from the April 2015 meeting were approved with a vote of 8 to 0 with 0
abstentions.

The Treasurer was not in attendance but had emailed the SONA bank balance to President
Schwarz. The bank balance remains at $2,176.33.

Old Business:
1. Roberta Schwarz reported on the latest with the White Oak Savanna Park. The Run/Walk
for the White Oak Savanna was a success this past Sunday. Next year will be the last year
for the Run/Walk. Visitors continue to come to the park with the most recent being a
Rosemont Middle School group of 30 students who planted oak seedlings.

New Business:

1. Angela Dreher discussed the proposed Bolton/Arch Bridge development project. She
passed around blank sheets of paper and requested that everyone write down what they
would like to see in the project.

2. President Schwarz reminded attendees that Take Care of West Linn Day will be held on
May 16, 2015. Contact the city for information on how you can participate.

3. A member and new resident stated that she recently went in search of Camassia Natural
Area but had difficulty finding it due to lack of signage. It was suggested that signage
could be installed in Wilderness Park to direct people to Camassia. This would not
interfere with nearby residents’ desires to limit the traffic to Camassia. Councilor Perry
will take this issue to Councilor Axelrod who is the Council liaison to the Parks and rec
Advisory Committee.

4. President Schwarz discussed whether the group wants to have an Ice Cream Social in
Douglas Park as we have done the previous few years. The general consensus was that
we should continue to hold the Ice Cream Social. It was decided that planning for it will
occur at the next SONA meeting including a vote to expend funds to purchase ice cream,
etc.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM





